
Rehoboth Beach Film Society - Cinema Art Theater Closed 
 
Cinema Art Theater Closed Indefinitely.  
 
In consideration of the risk of the coronavirus disease and in compliance with Governor Carney’s recent 
suggested restrictions update, the Cinema Art Theater will be closed indefinitely, effective immediately. 
Since we can’t predict the course of this pandemic, we are not going to state a reopening date at this 
time.  
 
The film screenings scheduled for this week will be postponed to a future date.  
 
From March 17, 2020 Email. 
 

 


